
< ^ /t,-2.T3^c.v?-A.>r-

From: Kamesar, Adam [mailto:AKamesar@huc.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 7:06 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(5)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Sirs, 

I hereby declare my opposition to 720 psigas pipe planned for certain areas of Cincinnati. 

This is a very bad idea, esp. when there are viable alternatives. Life and safety concerns need to be 
prioritized over profit How many times have we seen such projects bring ruin to communities to cut 
costs? 

So many gas leaks have been happening in America. Why this recklessness now? I regard this as highly 
inappropriate. The explosion on the 28th of April near Pittsburgh is proof of what I say. it took out 40 
acres and the streets were on fire; it is by pure coincidence that many people were not killed. There is 
also the case of San Bruno, CA where people were killed. And just leaks that ruin neighborhoods like in 
Porter Ranch, CA. This just happened this year!! 

When will we learn? This is plain reckless. 

As an inhabitant of the area, I am against this pipeline. Please stop it. 

Adam Kamesar ~~n 
Amberiey Village, Ohio /— 
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